
Wednesday, August 28, 2024
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. CT

Near North Unity Program (NUUP)
1111 N. Wells

Leslie Hall
Chicago, IL 60610

You’re Invited - Interested Business Partners
Bally’s Chicago Casino Project
On July 12, 2024, Bally’s and GLPI announced that they have agreed to a strategic alliance to complete its permanent 
Chicago casino development in a single phase, including plans for a 500-unit hotel tower on the site's southern end. The 
Chicago Community Builders Collective (CCBC) will continue to share more information from Bally’s in the coming weeks.

CCBC is excited about the potential for collaborating with you on this historic project. We hope to see you at the next 
outreach meeting on Wednesday, August 28 at Near North Unity Program.

The Chicago Community Builders Collective (CCBC) invites primes/tier-1 contractors, MBE/WBE trade contractors, 
suppliers, vendors, professional services firms, and key stakeholders to connect to build partnerships for potential business 
opportunities. It will be a great opportunity to network and explore potential collaborations to expand your business.

The Chicago Community Builders Collective (CCBC), a joint venture partnership with Brown & Momen, d’Escoto, 
Gilbane Building Company, Milhouse, Powers & Sons, Riteway Huggins, SQN Associates, and UJAMAA Construction, 
partnered with Bally’s Chicago to serve as the general contractor for the new Bally’s Chicago Casino.

Click to RSVP

Scan to RSVP

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ballys-chicago-casino-project-information-session-tickets-934708457157

